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DO YOU HAVE QUESTIONS 
ABOUT BEHAVIORAL HEALTH?

OPPAL HAS ANSWERS!

Where can I 

refer this patient for 

counseling?

I have questions about 

managing behavioral  

health medications for anxiety  

and depression.

Is this a case  

I can manage in  

my practice?

What should I do  

now that I have 

screening results?

Scan to 
learn more!

OPPAL CONSULTATION LINE FOR PRIMARY CARE 
CLINICIANS HAS LAUNCHED!

(614) 605-1511
Available Monday – Friday: 9:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.

The Ohio Pediatric Psychiatry Access Line (OPPAL) is a telephone helpline that provides primary care clinicians with 
same-day, convenient, peer-to-peer consultation with a child psychiatrist.  

The consultation line assists and supports Ohio’s pediatric primary care providers with referral navigation for patients 
that require behavioral healthcare outside of the pediatric medical home.

OPPAL also provides educational resources for pediatric primary care clinicians to help support the essential behavioral 
healthcare work they do every day in Ohio.

CALL (614) 605-1511 FOR YOUR BEHAVIORAL HEALTH CONSULTATION 
NEEDS OR TO ENROLL IN OPPAL TODAY!

LEARN MORE AT: https://ohioaap.org/oppal

The Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA), Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) provided financial support for OPPAL. The award 
provided 51% of total costs and totaled $1,327,033. The contents are those of the author. They may not reflect the policies of HRSA, HHS, or the U.S. Government.


